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MADELINE FAIAZZA 
MAYOR 

Mr . Louie McDermott 
108 High Street 
Fort Erie , Ontario 

Dear Mr . McDermott : 

February 15, 1982 

200 Jarvis Street, 
Fort Erie, Ontari'o 
L2A 2S6 
Telephone (416) 871-1600 

I understand that you have expresse::l an interest in assisting with background 
information. re : Bertie Hall . 

I have been working very long and hard with the Niagara Parks Ccmtlission in an 
attanpt to finalize the purchase of Bertie Hall as a resting place for the 
Mahoney Doll House Collection an:1 it appears that we are now waiting for the 
Order in Council fran the Province which will give the Niagara Parks Canmission 
the authority to purchase same. 

I am forwarding a copy of this letter to Mrs . Mahoney who I am certain will 
be in touch with you concerning your interest arrl information . 

With kindest regards , I remain. 

MF:mb 

cc: Mrs . Mildred Mahoney 

Sincerely, 

Madeline Faiazza (Miss) 
Mayor 


